ATTACHMENT A
COG Recommendation Letter



Salt Lake County Council of Governments

AN ASSOCIATION OF LOCAL GOVERNMENTS IN SALT LAKE COUNTY, UTAH

June 28, 2019

Richard Snelgrove

Chair, Salt Lake County Council
2001 South State Street

Suite N2-200

Salt Lake City, Utah 84114

Re: Salt Lake County Corridor Preservation Fund
Dear Chair Snelgrove:

At the January 24, 2019 meeting of the Salt Lake County Council of Governments (COG), the following
corridor preservation projects were considered and approved as recommended by the COG Public
Works Committee at their meeting on January 4, 2019:

Riverton: $78,000 for 4515 West 12600 South

Unincorporated Salt Lake County: $1,043,062 for 7300 West (U-111 future alignment to
approximately 6665 West) 12600 South

Total Funding Approval: $1,121,062

Once each municipality has completed the real estate transaction and a Settlement Statement is sent to
the County indicating the amount of the requested reimbursement along with other necessary
documentation, an Interlocal Agreement will be presented to the County Council seeking approval for
the distribution of funds from the Corridor Preservation Fund for specific cities. From there, notice of
such approval will be forwarded to the Salt Lake County Mayor Jenny Wilson for disbursal of the funds
noted.

Sincerely,

Jeff Silvestrini
Mayor, Millcreek City
Chair, Salt Lake County Council of Governments





